
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12th STREET SW

WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: David Snavely
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-1455
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/medi&radio/audio-division MAIL STOP: 1 800B2-DES

INTERNET ADDRESS: David.Snavely@fcc.gov

iAN 15 2OZ
Mr. Donald H. Pugh, Sr.
Eternity Media Group
P.O. Box 6424
Laurel, MS 39441

Re: Eternity Media Group (EMG)
WERM (AM), Africa Town, AL
Facility Identification Number: 32848
File No. BP-201$0723AAR

Dear Mr. Pugh:

This letter is in reference to the above-captioned minor change application to relocate
station WERM(AM) to Africa Town, Alabama, and diplex on WABF(AM), and the
Commission’s letter of April 26, 2019, requesting that the application be amended to resolve
deficiencies within thirty days.’

As of today, we have not received the requested information. Accordingly, the
application, File Number BP-20180723AAR, is hereby DISMISSED as unacceptable for filing.

Sincerely,

Son Nguyen
Supervisory Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Mr. Bryan Covey

‘Our April 26, 2019 deficiency letter requested a curative amendment to resolve technical errors (missing allocation study,
nighttime RS$ study, skywave study, incorrect tower parameters).


